
 

Manufacturer 

name: 

Nestle Health Science  

About the Recall: Nestle recently completed an investigation following complaints of 

sporadic leakage during use on five lots of their UltraPak 1500 ML Spike 

products. The integrity of the pouches is not compromised, and commercial 

sterility is maintained, but once spiked, the product may flow through an 

unsealed port fitment on the pouch. This issue does not pose a food safety 

risk but does not meet Nestle quality standards. 

Products(s) 

numbers/models 

that are affected: 

 

URL Link(s) to 

Manufacturer 

Notice/Web Site: 

Nestlehealthscience.com 

Actions to be 
taken by 
customer/Patient: 

Immediately discontinue use of any product matching the affected 

item(s) and lot number(s) listed above. If you have no product 

matching the affected item(s) and lot number(s), no further action is 

needed 

If you have any issues or have the listed product in your supply, please 

contact Nestle Health Science for replacement. 



 

 Nestle Health Science may be reached by calling (877) 463-7853 Your 

safety is our top priority. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 


